Attention students:
Della Keats Program
has four more openings

The Della Keats Summer Enrich-
ment Program, a six-week internship
of intensive study for those interested
in pursuing health careers, is schedul-
ed to begin June 20 in Anchorage.

Four cancellations have re-opened
the opportunity for interested students
to apply. Kathy Johnson will accept
collect calls for students (18-28) in-
terested in the fields of: medicine, den-
tistry. nursing and administrative pro-
grams. Phone: 786-4641




